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It’s All About the Picnic

If you are a resident 
of Larsmont, 

full or part-time, 
we invite you to get

involved in the
community. 

Join the Larsmont
Community Club for

only $10 per year. 
Paid members get 
one free use of the 

Little Red Schoolhouse
during the year, 

Come to the 
annual picnic, 

August 30, 2010, 
at 5 p.m. 

for more information.
Open to everyone.

Home of the
Little Red Schoolhouse

Color copies of this and past
newsletters are located on the

Larsmont Website

www.larsmont.org

Community Picnic & Reunion
Monday, August 30, 2010

5-7 p.m.

Our Famous
Great Community Gathering

Remember the Date
Make Your Plans Now

This is our annual gathering of the
community – a chance to meet your
neighbors, catch up on old times, tour the
Historic Red Schoolhouse, see (and use)
the new biffy and have a Great Time.

A Special Time for a Special Neighborhood

If you’re taking a vacation, it’s the ideal time to come to the
lake. If you live in Larsmont, take a couple of hours out from
your hectic week and relax with friends. Who can come?
Everyone! Remember, everyone in Larsmont, fulltime resident,
parttime resident or visitor, is is invited to th picnic.

Monday will be a Great Day for the Get-together

Bring the Whole Family
only $6 per person, $3 for children under 6 includes meal

Our picnic basket will contain a deli main item, bread sticks, salad
and includes coffee and pop. 

Please help with dessert by bringing some Bars or Cookies

Sponsored by Larsmont Community Club



Visit the
Community
Website at:

www.larsmont.org1

• Community News
• Calendar of Events
• Links to Resources
• Story Contributions

Help keep the website active. 
Send your info to:

info@larsmont.org
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A small group of volunteers
worked at the Larsmont Little
Red Schoolhouse on August 7
to paint portions of the new
porch and stain the inside of
the new outhouse.

Bolen Construction
complete demolition then
reconstruction of the new
porch, including ramped
handicapped access, during the week of August 2.
Made of green-treated lumber, most of the new porch
will be allowed to weather over the next couple of
years. The volunteers primed and painted the new
columns on the porch.

Also during the volunteer day, much of the
underbrush and wild growth around the property was
removed to better expose the Schoolhouse. Some
obstructing trees and overgrown bush were removed by
chainsaw. Bark’s Tree Service was kind enough to
volunteer pickup and chipping service to remove the
cut growth.

The community is invited to see the new porch and
walk the property during the
annual Larsmont Community
Club Picnic on Monday, August
30, beginning at 5 p.m.

Sprucing up the Property


